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Gary "Brent" Wilson CONSUMER SERVICE 
2930 Fairview Road 
Camden, Arkansas 71701 
H0tne: 5011836-8991 
Work: 5011574-0031 

Attention Consumer 'Relations Department 

I am the once proud owner of a Remington .270 model 700BDL rifle (Snial number 
B6589888). Short and to the point -- this gun is dangerous. Three times this gun has 
fired when the safety was removed. The first time I shot my Bronco tbro 11gh the floor 
board. The second time I was pulling the gun up to my shoulder, aht>ut to drop a 
deer, the gun fired when the safety was removed and kicked me in the ribs with 
enough force to bruise two ribs and almost knock me off my deer stand, :JO feet above 
the ground. The last time was a few days ago when I was target shooting. The gun 
went off with the butt on my shoulder, and, although it only caught me off guard, 
scared the hell out of me (as it did the previous two times). I will not shoot this gun 
again until something has been done to make this firearm safe. 

Because of my affiliation in law enforcement and my past admiration for Remington 
as a :fine maker of firearms, l have yet to approach a lawyer in this 1m1nner, but be 
assured that if I do not receive a positive response from Remjngton, I will take legal 
action. 

Waiting 

Gary "Brent" Wilson 
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